
 

 

Dear Parents,  

Well done for completing two weeks of home learning, we 

know from our own experience how challenging it is, 

especially if you are also trying to work from home at the 

same time! We hope you have enjoyed the time with your 

child, doing things you maybe wouldn’t normally have time to 

do. 

We are not setting any work over the Easter holidays, please 

take this time to have a complete break, just continue to read 

stories with, and to, your child and go over their phonics 

sounds little and often. 

After the holidays we will be sending out weekly activity grids 

which will give you some great ideas of things you could be 

doing at home, alongside the work you are currently doing. 

We are also going to be sending out an email link to our 

online assessment site where you will be able to upload 

observations about your child’s learning. Look out for more 

guidance on this towards the end of the Easter break.  

In the meantime enjoy a well-earned rest over the next 2 

weeks and hopefully the sun will continue to shine. 

Happy Easter! 

The EYFS Team 


